CELL PHONE POLICY

The Prairie du Chien Memorial Library is committed to providing a welcoming environment conducive to reading and enjoyment of the library. The ringing of cell phones and pagers, and the resulting conversations disturb other library users and library staff.

Cell phones and pagers must be set to silent ring or turned off past the vestibule. The vestibule and the hallway near the back door may be used to make short, quiet phone calls. Extended conversations must be made outside the library.

In addition, conversations using VOIP (Voice Over Internet Protocol) are not allowed.

Exceptions may be made when necessary to complete a form or clarify online educational issues and cleared with staff first. Such conversations must be kept as brief as possible so as not to disturb other patrons.

Permission from Director will be necessary when there is a need for longer conversations.

Approved by Library Board of Trustees 9/20/2022